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Pony Trots Victoria  
Scholarship applications 
  
 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) is calling for applications for the Pony Trots Victoria 
Scholarship (2019-20).  
 
The Scholarship provides an opportunity for the successful applicant to participate in a 
program of training and mentoring that will give them a head start to build a career in 
harness racing. 
 
The scholarship encourages young people involved in Pony Trots Victoria to consider a 
career as a harness racing driver, formalises a pathway from Pony Trots Victoria to the 
industry and offers financial and mentoring support for young people transitioning from 
Pony Trots Victoria to the professional industry.  
 
Full details about the scholarship can be viewed at ponytrotsvic.com.au/scholarship 
 
Applications can be sent to Emma Prosser at Harness Racing Victoria via email 
EProsser@hrv.org.au   
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